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Dear Ward Melville High School Community, 

 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year at Ward Melville Senior High School! I am your very proud new 

Principal, Bill Bernhard. 

 

Joining me as our sophomore Assistant Principal is Ms. Joanna Cadolino who most recently served as English 

Chairwoman at Gelinas Junior High School. Ms. Cadolino comes to us with an extraordinary academic 

background and will certainly use her expertise in the humanities to continue to foster growth at our fine 

institution.  

 

We begin our school year with the portal opening with your schedule on Tuesday, August 14th, at 1 p.m.  If 

there is an error on your schedule, please email your name, grade level, cell phone number and a specific 

explanation of the problem to wmhsschedule@3villagecsd.org. Approximately one week after your request, 

please check the portal again for an updated schedule. 

 

I would also like to turn your attention to the Ward Melville webpage. There you will find information 

regarding senior parking, sophomore orientation and our student handbook. I strongly advise that students and 

parents read through our school handbook prior to the start of school which is September 4th at 7 a.m.  

 

At Ward Melville High School, our top priorities include student safety and academic success. Under my 

leadership, we will work as a community to promote best practice for helping our wonderful children transition 

to young adulthood.   

 

Best of luck for a fantastic school year! 

 

William S. Bernhard (Bill) 

 

 


